
 

 

 
 
Market Update – Impact of Cyclone Gabrielle  
 
We are pleased to advise that all our people in the Hawke’s Bay are safe after Cyclone 
Gabrielle. Our priority remains the safety and wellbeing of our employees and their 
families. Delegat Group would like to thank our Hawke's Bay teams for their collective 
resilience, team spirit and positivity.  
  
Our Hawke’s Bay winery and vineyards have not been damaged significantly by the cyclone 
and we continue to assess the impact on equipment and infrastructure at these sites. We 
now have access to our Crownthorpe vineyard and we are working towards further 
improving this access over the course of this week.  
  
We are on track for a successful harvest in Hawkes Bay commencing around the end of 
February. 
  
A further update will be provided with Delegat’s interim results, scheduled for Friday 24 
February 2023.  
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